CLEARWATER COMMUNITY WOMEN’S CLUB
MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING
SEPTEMBER 20, 2022
EPISCOPAL CHURCH OF THE GOOD SAMARITAN, CLEARWATER

President Belinda McAbee called the meeting to order at 10 AM. Attendees recited the Pledge of Allegiance and Collect. Guests and new members were introduced, and an updated count of the membership shared. A thought for the day was presented.
The minutes of the May general meeting were unanimously approved upon motion of Leslie Clark.
Group officers presented reports, including the Corresponding Secretary (report presented by the President), First Vice President, Second Vice President and Treasurer. Topics included past and ongoing fundraising activities and volunteer opportunities. The group maintains $64,319.90 in a variety of accounts. The Treasurer’s report for September will be filed as presented.
A new budget of $10,350 was proposed for 2022-23. Leslie Clark moved to approve it and Irmi Karpinski seconded the motion, which was approved unanimously.
Nominating Committee Chair Nan Shane nominated Leslie Clark to serve as Third Vice President and Membership Chair. Joanne Pendleton seconded the motion, which was approved unanimously.
Grants Chair Kay Estock nominated Rachel Smith to serve as a member of the grants committee. Nita Cole seconded the motion, which was approved unanimously.
The CSP chairs described their committees and activities. CSPs reporting were Arts and Culture, Civic Engagement, Libraries and Education, Environment and Health and Wellness.
The committee chairs described their groups’ activities. Committees reporting were Grants, Human Trafficking, Membership, Social, and Book Club.
President Belinda McAbee reminded club members of their responsibilities under the bylaws, and reviewed the ways the group connects with the community and announces activities.
Summer and September birthdays were celebrated, and upcoming Dates to Remember reviewed.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:25 AM. 
Respectfully submitted,
Liz Drayer
Co-Recording Secretary

	
